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The main task for the Asia-Pacific region are: to raise awareness CECA activities in the 

region, to develop a strong network of CECA members and friends, and to appoint 

national correspondents. 

. 

Once a month, emails were sent to our regional members and friends about the 

upcoming meetings, Board election, and other ICOM-related activities. 

 

I have been in discussion about the possibility of having a regional meeting in Asia near 

future.   

  

The ICOM General Conference will be held in Kyoto, Japan from September 1 to 7, 

2019.  The theme of the conference is “Museums as Cultural Hubs: The Future of 

Tradition.” We look forward to welcoming CECA members and friends to Japan.   

 


